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Wiley Rein Debuts New Website
−

PRESS RELEASE

July 6, 2009
 

Wiley Rein is pleased to announce the launch of our newly designed website, www.wileyrein.com. Visitors will

find the latest information on the firm and its practices, emerging legal issues, upcoming events and attorney

speaking engagements, as well as our most recent publications and newsletters. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to keep clients and the general public informed, our new website features

frequently updated and well-organized content along with enhanced, user-friendly search capabilities. Visit our

site to find a professional, subscribe to firm newsletters, RSS feeds and client alerts, and more.

Wiley Rein prides itself on providing superior service to our clients and our website is an extension of that

commitment. We invite you to visit us at www.wileyrein.com, and share with us your thoughts and comments.


